PARENT/CARER NEWSLETTER



Sunningdale School

Autumn 1: 2015

WEEKLY COFFEE GROUP

Would you like to join other parents for a coffee and a chat? Join us at Sunningdale School on Monday afternoon sat 1.30pm and Friday mornings at 10am.



This half term Snningdale school have been working in partnership with TSB who very kindly donated a cheque for £476!

HOLIDAY DATES
SCHOOL CLOSES FOR
HALF TERM ON
FRIDAY OCTOBER
23RD
SCHOOL RE-OPENS
ON TUESDAY 3RD
NOVEMBER
HAVE A GREAT
BREAK!



Would you like to become a **parent governor** and have your say in how our
school is run?

We want you to join our team!
Please contact Head teacher Celia Wright

Autumn is here!

Lots of children across school have enjoyed a visit to Houghton Feast this half term.

They enjoyed exploring the fair ground and of course testing out some of the rides! A great time was had by all.

Open Evening

Thank you to all parents who joined us for another successful open evening.

If you were unable to attend please contact your child's class teacher to arrange a suitable date and time.

Worlds biggest Coffee Morning!

Thanks to staff, parents and children who helped us bake cakes (and eat them) to raise money for Macmillan Cancer Support.

We raised a massive £308!



SAFC SENSORY ROOM

Sunderland AFC have become the first Barclays Premier League club to build a designated sensory room for supporters who are affected by the noise levels of the stadium seating areas. The room is called the Nathan Shippey Sensory Room, named after a pupil at Sunningdale who is an avid SAFC fan and whose parents campaigned for the project. The one of a kind project, was constructed during the summer, following a series of meetings between Sunderland's supporter

liaison officer, Chris Waters, Mr and Mrs Shippey and our Assistant Head Teacher, James Waller, who advised on the set-up of the room. The room is located in the Black Cats Bar and tickets are subject to availability. If you are interested in using this sensory room this season please contact Chris Waters, Supporter Liaison Officer, chris.waters@safc.com

